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June 2024 
 

2023 Officers 

 

President Patricia Welsch                      

Vice President Pam Beard 

Secretary Pamela Avara 

Treasurer Karen Petrignani 

Historian Doris Matthews 

Newsletter Editor Pamela Avara 

Web Editor Tricia Nelson 

QBHD MEETING 

June 17th, 2024 6:30 PM 

 

QBHD Retreat 

July 26th & 27th 

 

 

Hello Quilters –    

Hopefully the abundant rain this of summer has found you 

in your sewing room enjoying our favorite craft – making 

quilts or some other fun craft.  

We had a very successful Make It, Bake It, Sew It or Grow 

It during our May meeting.  Treasurer Karen Petrignani 

has reported $1108.50 was received for items sold.  

Thanks to everyone for bringing items to sell and to all that 

purchased items.  This was one of our most profitable auc-

tion events. 

The MQA Summer Gathering was another success.  The 

venue, programs and vendors were fantastic and the 

teachers were fun and informative.  If you attended the 

event, please bring the project that you worked on to our 

June meeting.  The project does not need to be complet-

ed.  We’ll share what we learned. 

Hope everyone is looking forward to Jackie Watkins pre-

senting Art Quilts at our June 17
th
 meeting.  You will not 

want to miss seeing her creative artwork projects. 

Happy quilting, 

Patricia 
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QUILTERS BY HEARTS DESIRE  

May 20th, 2024 Minutes 

 

President Patricia Welsch called our meeting to order.  There were no visitors. Beth Sonnier motioned to accept the 

minutes as published in the  newsletter. Joan Howard seconded the motion.  

Treasurer Karen Petrignani reported a deposit of 40 in dues and a payment of $259 for the website, leaving a balance of 

$1512.98. 

MQA: Registration ends on Wednesday.  Bring a wagon to haul your stuff in if you have it.  The event is June 7rth & 8th 

at Eagle Ridge Conference Center in Raymond. There is no cost for Friday night. 

 

Show-n-Tell:  Jackie Watkins showed us her latest Post Card quilt and reported that the quilts will be hanging in the Craft 

Center June  - August . The last date to turn in a quilt is August 3rd.. Ellie Mills shows us a couple of blocks she made for 

the animal rescue center. Sarah Gayden Hammond showed us her finished overalls and her progress on her crazy quilt. 

 

Program:  Pam Avara was the auctioneer for the annual Make It, Bake It, Sew It or Grow It auction. In addition to the 

items our members brought in to sell, there were pre-cuts from the estate of Kelly Galambus.  

 

Pamela Avara. 

QBHD Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


